
GOOD NEWS! 

I have had some amazing news lately from Notts County Women’s & Girls FC.  

Last year I played for the under 9’s girls football team. I thought that I would 

have to go for trials to play for the under 10’s but because I played so well last 

season I have been offered a place in the Under 10’s squad. 

When I got the news it made me feel like I   

had just scored a goal!! 

BOOM!!!! 

I am so excited to get back to see my team mates, my coaches and start 

winning football matches again when the session starts. 

This was me at my first football match in 

2019. Look how excited I am, and how 

clean my football kit is, it didn’t stay like 

this forever! I play on Saturday and 

Sunday. I play in defence, left wing, and 

midfield.  

The number on the back of my shirt was a 

4 last season! I really hope I can keep the 

number 4 because it is my lucky number! 

 

We aren’t allowed to train at the minute so I am getting lots of practise in my 

garden so that when we can start playing again I am fit and healthy.  
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